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This week is Teacher Appreciation Week. I want to personally thank all our teachers for 
their dedication to our students, for their patience and hard work as we have tackled the 
challenging circumstances imposed as a result of this pandemic.  Your daily thoughts 
of your students, your efforts to motivate, inspire and communicate your curricula in a 
meaningful and lasting way are greatly appreciated.

I also want to encourage the rest of us... students and parents to drop your teachers a 
quick note sometime this week sharing your appreciation, words of encouragement or 
just to say hi.  

Thank you all and I hope you have a great day.


